
SUPPORT SB2321  
 
 
Thank you Chairwoman Larson and other members of the Senate 
Judiciary committee for taking my testimony on Senate Bill 2321. I am 
writing in favor of this bill. It speaks to securing the rights of the 
individual in their struggle against larger entities that are bringing 
Eminent Domain proceedings against them. At the end of the day, it at 
least reimburses them for the expenses of expert witlessness, and 
appraisals, and other associated expenses. Approval of this bill would at 
least make them whole by not costing them these expenses to defend 
themselves and their position in these matters.  
 
Thank you for your consideration 
Steve Rupp 
District 28 
 


